THIS IS A DECISION PAPER

	TO:
	Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

	
	

	FROM:
	Nannette Johnston, Interim Superintendent

	
	

	Date:
	November 8, 2006

	
	

	Subject:
	Study of public education in Hardin County


	Discussion:
	Public education in Hardin County is facing new challenges.  Student enrollment continues to increase and the impact of the Base Realignment and Closure Act (BRAC) is still not certain.  These challenges along with the annexation petitions submitted by the Elizabethtown Board of Education signal a need to examine P-12 educational services in all of Hardin County.  On September 22, 2006, the North Central Education Foundation sponsored an Education Summit of education, business and government leaders to provide the foundation for preparing a comprehensive action plan to address the county’s future educational needs.

	
	

	Facts:
	Student enrollment continues to increase in Hardin County.   The effect on P-12 education by BRAC is uncertain at this time. The Elizabethtown Board of Education sees a need to expand its boundaries. There is a need to examine public education services in Hardin County to determine what is best for all students.  The Educational Needs Index presented at this Summit could offer data to help address efficiency of services.

	
	

	Recommendation:
	The Hardin County Board of Education proposes that a comprehensive study be commissioned that would include recommendations on how to best serve the educational needs of all students.  We ask that the Elizabethtown Board of Education, West Point Board of Education and the North Central Education Foundation join us in this endeavor.



	Motion:
	The motion is made to join with the Elizabethtown Board of Education, West Point Board of Education and the North Central Education Foundation to commission a study of public education in Hardin County to include recommendations on how best to meet the educational needs of all students in Hardin County and that the cost of such a study be shared on a per student basis by all three school districts (Elizabethtown, Hardin County and West Point).


